
From: Jesse Pekkala [mailto:jesse@pekkalaeng.com]  

Sent: Monday, December 21, 2015 3:38 PM 
To: Bertocci, Cynthia S 

Subject: Re: Juniper Ridge Landfill Expansion 

 

Cynthia, 

 

I would like to participate as an intervenor in the Juniper Ridge Landfill expansion.  Can you 

please keep me notified of the hearing procedures and dates. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Jesse Pekkala PE LLC 
Structural Engineers 
PO Box 688 
201 West Colorado Ave #201 
Telluride, CO 81435 
970.729.1809 
970.728.5013 fax 
Jesse@pekkalaeng.com 
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